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From: Robyn Conway 
Sent: Wednesday, 3 January 2024 8:24 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Tasmania cannot afford a new 1 Billion Dollar Stadium. The Tasmanian people want investments in our failing 
healthcare system, public housing aged care facilities, education, public transport and public infrastructure that serves 
ALL Tasmanians. Tasmania has 2 AFL grade stadiums already , one within 3 kilometres of the proposed site. 
Tasmania has been bullied into this agreement by the AFL. The Rockliff government has repeatedly LIED about the 
details and the process of this Stadium. 
THIS STADIUM MUST BE STOPPED ! 

Yours faithfully, 

Robyn Conway 
 




